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Good afternoon! 

As the pastor of a church in Oregon, I regularly care for many of your constituents 

including aging elders, working parents, school-aged children as well as the disabled, 

poor and veterans to name a few. Almost all of them are active in the community and 

make Oregon towns wonderful to live in. Mail-in voting is their right. Because it is a 

right, not one Oregonian needs to choose between work, caregiving, school, illness 

and their right to vote.  

 

In addition, everyday Oregonians have better things to do than to jump thru hurdles 

the legislature sets up to waste our time and talents. Mail-in voting is a long-standing, 

civic tradition in Oregon.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rev. K. Wadsworth 

 

 

 

 


